Save Bothell Newsletter Oct 20 2022

Hello Everyone,

Updates:

- We have all our state recognition now as a non-profit. Whew...
- So, the 38 people who have sent checks, should now finally see that they are cashed.
- Now, please contact your employer about matching your donation. Let us know what your employer needs.
- We can now accept credit card donations-see more information and link below. YAY!

The web continues to be weaved thicker and deeper.

- Did you know the county PDS, and county council members are paid by developers either in direct payments or campaign contributions-otherwise known as "bribes" when the time comes. Seems a conflict of interest to some of us.
- The county says that NorthPoint site is zoned Multi Residential, but when they want to allow unpermitted work to be done on the property, then the county says NP is working under a Mine Reclamation permit.
 - So, is it multi-residential site or is it a mine area being reclaimed?

 There are many more details to this, but the bottom line is there is a convenient flipflop when it works in their favor.
- County codes continue to be misused or ignored
 Bill Lider has pointed out so eloquently in his letter the codes on stream buffers, toxins, and others that are being ignored.
 - NP hired Kimley Horn to do traffic study and for the apartment parking space reduction. For the parking spaces they used a county code for use for retirement homes.

The county hopes no one will actually read the codes quoted.

Ignorance is not bliss, ignorance is dangerous!

I will make this brief.

We will continue to keep you posted in future emails.

Keep up the good work, those of you peppering the county with your letters.

Please donate to help us help you keep our neighborhoods serene.

NEW Credit Card Donation Link

The only site we could find that we know won't take our money or lock our funds was GiveSendGo. Go to this link and a few easy steps let's you donate securely by credit card.

https://www.givesendgo.com/G9CYH?sharemsg=display

SEND checks

Save Bothell P.O. Box 1591 Bothell, WA 98041

Employer Matching

Let us know what your employer needs from us so they will match your donation. Let's make good use of this benefit.

We have raised about \$7,500 of our \$50,000 goal as of today.

Please give. We will work for you, but we can't pay the bills by ourselves.

Thank you,
Joan and Save Bothell Team